Steven SeEe

From: Wyatt <wmj3395@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 3.24 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cce: policastrogroup@gmail.com; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.
Subject: Support for H-5351

Dear Representative Baginski,

I am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351, the Medical
Aesthetic Practices Safety Act. As the spouse of a dedicated medical
professional whose career is directly impacted by this legislation, |
want to highlight the critical role that highly trained specialists like

my wife play in ensuring the highest standards of patient safety and
care in the medical aesthetics field.

My wife has devoted years to rigorous education, specialty training,
and hands-on clinical experience to provide safe and effective
aesthetic medical procedures. Her expertise not only enhances patient
well-being but also supports our family’s livelihood. The passage of H-
5351 would reinforce the importance of proper licensing, training,
and supervision in cosmetic medical procedures, ensuring that only
qualified professionals perform these treatments.

This bill acknowledges the vital contributions of licensed physicians,
physician assistants, and advanced practice registered nurses
(APRNs) while maintaining reasonable provisions for delegation and
supervision. It safeguards patients from unqualified practitioners
while allowing experienced professionals, like my wife, to continue
practicing within their scope of expertise.

Beyond the professional and patient safety considerations, my wife’s
career is the foundation of our family’s financial stability. Her ability
to continue practicing without unnecessary restrictions or ambiguity



in regulations ensures that she can keep providing for our household
while serving her patients with the highest level of care.

[ urge you and your colleagues to support H-5351 and uphold the
standards that protect both medical professionals and the patients
who trust them. Please feel free to reach out if you would like to
discuss how this bill directly impacts families like mine.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Wyatt Jones

106 Arbor Dr. Providence, R1 02908
Cell: 985-290-6556



